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Joffrey S. Suprina, Ph.D., Editor 

The Practitioner Scholar

Journal of Counseling and Professional Psychology

Dear Dr. Suprina;
I would like to submit this original manuscript entitled “Are parenting styles a significant factor in the academic and career development of African American high school students?” for consideration for publishing in the Practitioner Scholar: Journal of Counseling and Professional Psychology. The data collection for this manuscript was approved by the Pennsylvania State University and the University of Detroit Mercy Institutional Review Boards, and was found to adhere to the American Counseling Association’s codes of ethics. In addition, the contents of this manuscript was presented at the 2011 National Association of Multicultural Education, 21st Annual International Conference in Chicago, Illinois. 
It is my hope this manuscript would be considered valuable research and information worth sharing with counselor and psychology professionals.  If you have any questions or need additional information, please do not hesitate to contact me at begarrjm@udmercy.edu or 313-993-1227.

Thank you in advance for your consideration.  I look forward to the reviewers’ feedback.

Respectfully submitted,
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Jocelyn M. Bennett-Garraway, Ph.D., LPC 
Assistant Professor & Director, School Counseling Program 
The University of Detroit Mercy

Department of Counseling and Addiction Studies
